



Dear Parents/Guardians;

February 15, 2024

Thank you for your support of Sandy Hill's Basketball 2024 Season. At this point we are opening the gym for interested grade five students at lunch and having practices. We are hoping to build our basketball skills and enjoy some healthy competition with our zone soon.

We will play half court games (four against four or five against five depending on size of gym) and enforce modified basketball rules aimed at skill development for grade five students. With many students interested in joining these teams we plan to always have sixteen players on the court (between the two -three schools competing). The goal of our subbing will be to have equal playing time for each athlete and shifts will be kept short to ensure students get several shifts in the hour we play.

Learning-targets of defense, wise passing, and shooting towards a target are stressed in both our skittle ball and basketball seasons so we hope to see growth in these areas.

The games are all on Wednesdays and the schedule is as follows:

MARCH 6 Boys Team at McMillan (3:00-4:00) MARCH 13 Girls Team at Sandy Hill (3:00-4:00) APRIL 3 Boys Team at Abbotsford Christian High School (3:00-4:00) APRIL 10 Girls Team at Sandy Hill (3:00-4:00)

STUDENTS WILL NEED PRIVATE TRANSPORTATION provided by the parent/guardian

STUDENTS MUST HAVE PERMISSION SLIPS SIGNED DIGITALLY ON SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

	_	_										
T4	fxm	horza onza	questions,	nlagga	aantaat	Cooch	mith at	ar-1	a amith	20 2 LL	a-h-a-1	~ ~~
TI	ı you	maye amy	questions,	picasc	Comaci	Coach-S	ишш а	SVIVI	a.Simul	vauu	VSCHOOL	s.ca

Sincerely,

Coach Smith